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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 3:28 PMTo: 'churchofthelivingstoneus@gmail.com'; 'aderinkomi@embarqmail.com'Cc: Zangs, Larry (CI-StPaul)Subject: 871 Payne Avenue

Hello Ms. Bankole and Mr. Aderinkomi,  Marcia Moermond would like me to inform you that Larry Zangs will be sending you an email in response to your question(s) you have.  Mr. Zangs would like to apologize for not responding to the question(s) but it was his understanding that the contractors or people who came to the counter at the Department of Safety & Inspections, on the church’s behalf, would have communicate his information to you.    If you don’t hear from him, please let us know.  I have also copied him on this email.  Ms. Moermond stated that she will recommend that the VB fee be reduced in half and spread over number of years (if you wish) if the repairs are done by July 19 which is also the City Council Public Hearing date, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Chambers.  If the repairs are not done, the vb fee will be approved for the whole amount of $2240.00.  Any questions, please let me know.  Mai Vang 
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